
Casino night planned as museum’s largest fundraiser

  

Although, the Casino Royale night is being planned for Oct. 21 as a fundraiser for the Mount
Airy Museum of Regional History, tickets for the big event went on sale Friday.

  

Matt Edwards, executive director of the Mount Airy Museum of Regional History, said the event
will be held at Cross Creek Country Club from 7 to 11 p.m.

  

“It’s a great new event for the museum and the community. We’ve kind of refrained this year
from doing a lot of true fund raising. We did a few parties earlier in the year, but this is really our
big one and done event for the year. It will determine whether the museum closes out the year
in the black or in the red. It’s a pretty big deal for us in terms of getting folks in the community
behind it. It’s something that we think is going to be tremendously fun for everybody involved,”
said Edwards.

  

Read more: Mount Airy News - Casino night planned as museum’s largest fundraiser   
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http://mtairynews.com/view/full_story/15571156/article-Casino-night-planned-as-museum%E2%80%99s-largest-fundraiser#ixzz1Ymnfh163

